
 

 

Date:04 October 2022 
 
 
 

Re: Cancellation of RFP235/2022 Appointment of an Economic Development 

Transaction Adviser to support the “Independent Power Producers’ Office” (IPPO) for 

the GAS IPPPP Procurement Programme (GAS IPPPP) for a period of 24 Months 

 

Dear Bidders, 

 

Thank you for submitting a proposal for the above-mentioned tender. Unfortunately, the DBSA 

has taken a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender. 

Reason for cancellation: non-responsive. 

 

Kindly note that the DBSA will be re-advertising this tender, thus you are requested to check 

the DBSA website for the re-advertised tender. The DBSA apologises for any inconvenience 

caused. Queries may be directed to Rosinah Malesa at RosinahSCM@dbsa.org. 

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.  

We encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises 

on an ongoing basis. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

___________________________ 

Mpumi Tjikane 

Head:  Supply Chain Lending 

Date:  ……………… 

 
 
 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 865ADE99-455B-42E5-9682-E2F2AAE26698

05-10-2022

mailto:RosinahSCM@dbsa.org
mailto:RosinahSCM@dbsa.org

		2022-10-05T06:38:36-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




